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We want to remind everyone that we are an 

Advanced Eat Smart Center.  The program is 

designed to get children eating healthy and 

exercising more to prevent obesity.  Along 

with food guidelines our families aren’t 

allowed to bring food or drinks into the facility 

of any kind.  We are trying to promote 

healthy, lifelong habits in the children by 

teaching them young how to eat better.  We 

ask that every family give your child’s teacher 

$2 for their morning snack at the beginning of 

every month.  The teachers can then 

purchase snacks for the children that meet 

the guidelines of the program.  Thank you for 

your cooperation we are very proud of this 

accomplishment! 
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If there must be trouble let 

it be in my day, that my child 

may have peace. 

Thomas Paine 

 

 

Article Title 3 

ROUTE 66 MURAL CITY 
5K AND FUN RUN 
 

As most of you already know we are a non-

profit organization.  That being said, we have 

one large fundraiser every year.  The Route 

66 Mural City 5 K and Fun Run is Saturday, 

October 18, 2014.  It is held at the Cuba Fest 

every year.  

We also have a bounce house that Saturday 

and Sunday on the lawn of the Recklein 

Library.  We do this as a meet and greet for 

our parents, as well as an additional 

fundraiser.   It’s a wonderful time to come out 

and meet some of the other parents and to 

get to know the teachers a little better too.  

It’s a fun time and the kids love it.  Please 

join us.  Details of the events will be coming 
soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

BBAACCKK  TTOO    
SSCCHHOOOOLL !!   

WELCOME ALL OUR NEW FAMILIES 

We have several new families enrolling this 

month.  We are filling up again as we do 

every year at this time.  Please welcome all 

the new faces you see in your child’s 

classroom! 

AALC CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY 

We will be closed on Monday, 
September 1, 2014 in observance of 

Labor Day!  Please make 
arrangements for childcare that day.  

Enjoy the holiday with your family! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 

 
         
OUR CENTER’S MISSION IS TO PROVIDE A SAFE, STRUCTURED AND SUPPORTIVE 

PROGRAM FOR THE PARTICIPATING CHILDREN; WHILE AT THE SAME TIME, 

PROVIDING THE OPPORTUNITY FOR LEARNING AND FUNCTIONING HAPPILY IN AN 

ENVIRONMENT WITH OTHERS THEIR OWN AGE. 
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AUTO DEBIT AVAILABLE 

Just a reminder that we still have auto debit 
available for child care tuition.  You can sign  
up any time.  Tuition can be deducted 
monthly or weekly.  Please speak to Ms. 
Teresa if you are interested or if you have 
concerns about the process. It’s a 
convenient way to pay for your child care! 

 BREAKFAST ENDS AT 8:15 

 PLEASE CALL IF YOU WILL BE LATE 

 PLEASE CALL IF ABSENT 

 WASH HANDS UPON ARRIVING 

 MAKE SURE YOU ARE SIGNING 

YOUR CHILDREN IN/OUT 

 LET MS. TERESA KNOW OF ANY 
ATTENDANCE CHANGES 

 


